
 
RABBI ROBERT ALPERT 

 
 

Lulav/Etrog Order Form 
 
Dear Congregants: 
 
This fall, Sukkot begins on Sunday evening, October 16, 2016.  I would like to encourage as many of you as 
possible to order Lulavim and Etrogim AND to arrange, if possible, to pick them up prior to the onset of the 
holiday in order that you may use them to their maximum effect –  regardless of whether you are  building a 
Sukkah or not.   
 
I will be going up to New York to West Side Judaica to procure the Lulavim and Etrogim for you and the Har 
Zion Temple community on THURSDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2016.   
 
Please inform me either in writing, by phone (610-667-5000 x104), e-mail (RobLAlpert@aol.com or 
rralpert@harziontemple.org) or in person by Friday, October 7.  Leaving a check at the front window does 
not constitute an order of a Lulav and Etrog set.  I will even accept orders through my cell phone (732-690-
4580) while driving up to New York. But, once I have left the supplier’s store, there is not much that I can do!  
The cost remains the same as last year, $45! 
 
Sincerely and with the blessings for a wonderful New Year ahead (5777), 
 
 
 
Rabbi Robert Alpert 
 
 
Lulav/Etrog Order Form –  Please indicate below when you wish to pick up your Lulav and Etrog: 
 

Name___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number  _______________________________________________ 

Cell Phone Number ____________________________________________ 

E-mail _______________________________________________________ 
 
I can pick up my Lulav and Etrog on: 

Friday, October 14 –  between 8 AM and 12 PM   _______________________ 

Sunday, October 16 –  between 10 AM and12:30 PM or after 6 PM Service  _______________________ 

At Sukkot Services (9 AM) on Monday, October 17  _______________________ 

 

 
 

HAR ZION TEMPLE  1500 Hagys Ford Road  Penn Valley, PA 19072-1195  610-667-5000 


